
PLAYDAY - PUKEKOHE PARK RACEWAY 
 
On Saturday 19th March 2022, the Sports Car Club of NZ will be running a track day in 
conjunction with the Playday on Track organization at Pukekohe Park Raceway  
 
The Club has booked one complete grid and driver entry to this grid is restricted to SCCNZ 
entrants only. Each session will run for 15 minutes and will then be flagged off the circuit. The 
light system will be used to indicate track and event progress status. 
 
Due to the current Covid19 restrictions you will need to be vaccinated and carry a vaccination 
passport to enter this event, and as numbers in attendance at the venue will be restricted 
Passengers, Friends, Family, Pitcrew and Fan clubs will not be able to attend. Should the 
Traffic light change from Red to a lower level before the event we will advise if this situation 
has changed or not. 
  
Note: Pukekohe Park Limited will have a noise monitoring facility in operation at the track 
during the running of this event. Maximum noise emissions from any vehicle MUST NOT 
EXCEED 95db(A). Vehicles exceeding this will be excluded from the event. 
 
Licence requirements are a current NZTA Drivers Licence – no competition licence is required. 
There will be no actual scrutineering audit of your vehicle, but you must certify on the 
Entry/Indemnity Form that your vehicle and safety equipment are fit for purpose.  
 
Please complete your Entry/Indemnity Form and email, or mail it to us (with the applicable 

fee), well prior to the event. We are only accepting a maximum of 24 entries for this event. 

NO ENTRIES WILL BE ACCEPTED ON THE DAY. 

We look forward to seeing you there! 

 


